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Mission Statement

The mission of the South Brunswick Special Education Parent Advisory
Group (SB-SEPAG) is to facilitate communication among parents,
guardians, community members, school administrators, and the Board of
Education in order to provide direct input to administrators on the policies,
programs, and practices that affect services and supports for students with
special education needs. The SB-SEPAG also offers opportunities to raise
questions, voice concerns, and learn about district programs, services, and
resources.

The SB-SEPAG is open to all parents and guardians of students in the
referral process and receiving special education services from the South
Brunswick School District, and the South Brunswick community. The
SB-SEPAG promotes inclusion, understanding of, respect for, and support
of all children with special education needs in our community.

SEPAGs are required for all school districts in New Jersey. SB-SEPAG is a
state-mandated, district-wide volunteer organization. N.J.A.C. 6A:14-1.2(h)
states: “Each board of education shall ensure that a special education
parent advisory group is in place in the district to provide input to the district
on issues concerning students with disabilities.”

sbsepag@gmail.com | www.facebook.com/groups/shsepag
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